
From: Lawyer, Dennis
To: Catalina Kovats
Subject: RE: Deficiency Letter
Date: Thursday, February 09, 2012 6:35:00 AM

Ms. Kovats,

In reference to NRC License No. 08-03114-05, Docket No. 030-13627, Mail Control 576575 concerning
the renewal of Georgetown University, you may have an extension till February 29, 2012 to the
deficiency letter dated January 13, 2012.  Thank you for informing me of the need to extra time.

Thank You,

Dennis Lawyer
Health Physicist
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Division of Nuclear Material Safety
610-337-5366
610-337-5269 (F)

-----Original Message-----
From: Catalina Kovats [mailto:kovatsc@georgetown.edu]
Sent: Wednesday, February 08, 2012 5:07 PM
To: Lawyer, Dennis
Cc: Don; Susan
Subject: Deficiency Letter

Dennis:
Per our telephone conversation today, I am requesting an extension for
the response to the deficiency letter sent regarding our license
renewal. The deficiency letter, dated January 13, 2012, requested a
response within thirty calendar days from the date of the letter.
However, I did not receive the letter until January 24, 2012. Since
there are a few issues that I need to research further, I request an
extension until February 29, 2012. Thank you for your consideration. If
you have any questions or comments, please contact me.
Catalina

--
Catalina E. Kovats, M.S.
Radiation Safety Officer
Georgetown University EH&S
LM-12 Preclinical Science Building
3900 Reservoir Road, N.W.
Washington, DC 20057-1431

Phone (202) 687-4712
Fax (202) 687-5046
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